
 

April 15, 2024 
 
 
To: Benefit Administrators / Human Resource Personnel 
 
From: Sarah Dedman 

 Administration Services Manager, Employee Benefits 

 
Re: 2024 Spring Edition of the Employee Benefit Plans Newsletter 

 Employee Benefit Plans 

 
We are pleased to share with you highlights of the upcoming spring Employee Benefit Plans newsletter. 
Both the spring newsletter and the Member’s Annual Statement will be mailed out on May 1, 2024 to all 
plan members. 
 
The spring newsletter provides information about our Patient Family Partner, the Employee Benefit 
Plans Promise, and the Life Event content on our 3sHealth website. In addition, there are stories about 
the prescription drug benefit, a benefit enhancement to include Athletic Therapists, and a story from 
one of our plan members.  
 
You are invited to join us for a virtual walk through of the spring edition of the Employee Benefit Plans 
Newsletter on Wednesday, April 24 from 10:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. or Thursday, April 25 from 3:00 p.m. 
to 4:00 p.m. Both sessions will be the same presentation, so you only need to attend one. 
 
Please join us by clicking on one of the links below to register. Please enter your first and last name as 
well as your email address that you want the meeting invite to automatically be sent to. 

Wednesday April 24 at 10:00 a.m. 

 https://skhealth.webex.com/weblink/register/r5217d9772ebcb8259f8eec07b36e3bff 

Thursday April 25 at 3:00 p.m. 

https://skhealth.webex.com/weblink/register/rbd191be4e3230f6d9c62e1eb77ffc133 

 

If you have any questions about this bulletin, please call a 3sHealth Benefit Services Officer at 

1.866.278.2301 or email ebp@3sHealth.ca.  
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